
 
‘Together we will flourish’ 

Your beginning will seem so small, since your future will flourish – Job 8:7 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 27                                      Friday 25th April 2025      

Our Christian Value this half term is: Hope 

 
Welcome back to the Summer Term! We hope all our families had an enjoyable Easter break. This term, as 
always, looks set to be a busy one, with many opportunities for exciting learning experiences both in and 
away from school. Please see diary dates below. 
 
In the final week of last term our Year 4 pupils had a wonderful time up at Bradley Woods Scout Camp 
taking part in climbing, den building and fire making activities to name a few. Later this half-term our Year 
3 pupils head up to Bramhope Scout Camp for a similar experience -learning in the great outdoors! 
 
We always like to give parents as much notice as we can for our annual Sports Day and so I’m pleased to 
inform you that this year it will take place on the morning of Wednesday 2nd July (Weather depending!). 
 
Finally, a reminder that we have our Year 3 class assembly next Wednesday 30th April at 9am.  
 
Have a lovely weekend 
Miss Ackroyd                                                                                                              

                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


